
INFORMATION EVENING 
FOR STUDENTS, PARENTS 
AND GUARDIANS

Queen’s School of Pharmacy invites students and parents/ 
guardians to an event that we are holding specifically for students 
who are considering applying to the University for degree 
programs within The School of Pharmacy. 

Pharmacy, Pharmaceutical Sciences and Pharmaceutical Biotechnology 
represent exciting career options for students and the aim of this event 
is to showcase the diverse range of career opportunities available to 
graduates and to dispel some of the myths that exist about pursuing a 
career in these fields.
 
At this event you will have the opportunity to hear some of the 
reasons why your sons/daughters should consider doing a degree in 
Pharmacy, Pharmaceutical Sciences or Pharmaceutical Biotechnology. 
You will hear from employers including representatives from industry, 
community and hospital pharmacy as well as current students or 
graduates of the courses and you will also have the opportunity to ask 
questions about the subjects and entry criteria. 
 
Degree Programmes on offer:
 
MPharm | Pharmacy
 
BSc Pharmaceutical Science
 
BSc Pharmaceutical Biotechnology
 
If you would like to attend this event please register online at:    
http://www.qub.ac.uk/Study/MHLS/PharmacyParentsEvening/

Contact:
 
The School of Pharmacy
Medical Biology Centre
97 Lisburn Road
Belfast
BT9 7BL

Email: pharmacyinfo@qub.ac.uk
Tel:+44 (0)28 9097 2086

Event Details:
 
29 November 2017 
6.30 – 9pm
The Sir William Whitla Hall
Queen’s University Belfast
University Road, Belfast,
BT7 1NN
 
Programme:

6.30 – 7.30pm 
Refreshments and Exhibition

7.30- 8.00pm 
Welcome and Introductions

8.00- 9.00pm 
Panel and Open Questions
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